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The Marion County Tax Collector is collecting food for the Interfaith Emergency Services 
“Bring the Harvest Home” program.  Our food collecting began April 9th and will end May 
16th.  Any type of non-perishable food will be accepted (this includes canned, boxed, 
bagged and jarred food items and also hygiene items).  No amount is too small!  Please drop 
off items at any of our eight Marion County Tax Collector office locations.   
 
As an interesting statistic, one out of every 5 children in the United States does not know 
where the next meal will come from.  That’s so hard to comprehend!  Help us help our   
community by donating items today! 
 

Any questions, please call Louann DeSantis at 352-368-8218 or e-mail                                    
ldesantis@mariontax.com.   

 
   Sincerely,   

 
            George Albright 

         Marion County Tax Collector
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George & Tammy Albright with some        
donations collected for Bring the Harvest 

Home Food Drive 2011. 

The Interfaith Emergency Services truck     
being loaded with the food our offices      
collected during the 2011 campaign. 


